
 

Dear President, 
 
I have the pleasure to inform you that the World Aquatics World Junior Record 
achieved by Ms. Mizuki Hirai (DOB: 07/03/2007) during the 62nd Kanagawa High 
School Swim Meet, held from 21 to 23 June 2024, in Yokohama, Japan, has been 
officially approved with a time of 56.33 in the Women’s 100m Butterfly (Achieved 
on 22.06.2024). 

 

Please forward our congratulations to the athlete! 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Brent J. Nowicki 
Executive Director 

Mr. Daichi Suzuki 
President 

Japan Swimming Federation 
 

jpn-swimming@japan-sports.or.jp 

Lausanne, 21 July 2024 

Re : World Aquatics World Junior Record (50m) 


